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Monday 9th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are unfortunately unable to hold our Christmas Fayre this year due to the current Covid 
situation.  Each pupil is however, creating their own Christmas Card and Calendar which will be 
available to purchase. 
 
Christmas Cards 
All of the children from EYC to P7 will design their own special Christmas card which will be also 
personalised with their name on the back. These will be on sale for £1.50 per pack of six cards and 
envelopes.    
 

Calendars 
A personalised calendar featuring 4 photos of your child with backdrops to re-create the 
four seasons is also available to purchase for £1.  An example of this will be posted on 
Facebook shortly.  Please complete and return the order form together with the correct 
amount by Friday 13th November.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Christmas Card / Calendar Order Form 2020 
 

Name Class 
Number  Amount 

enclosed Packs of Cards Calendars 
     

     

     

     

 


